
THIS MONTH’S SUPER LEARNERS:
Fitzwilliam-
Ramello, Elsa, Sophia, Youmna, Oscar, 
Xander, Betty and Ru
Reader of the month: Ella Clark

Kings-
Achievement: Aleah, George and 
Fabian.
Progresss: Malachi, Sebi and Arlo

TIMESTABLES BRONZE AWARD:
Haedam and Luhas

Reader of the Month - Nina

In Maths, we continued learning

about addition and subtraction and

children have become familiar with

the expanded column method.

Can they explain at home what

steps they follow to make sure

they solve their number sentences

well?

In Science, this half term we have started learning about animals 
including  humans. We have identified and had interesting 
discussions about the differences between living, once living and 
never living things in our environment. This week we went 
outside and exercised in order to listen to the difference in our 
heart beats before and after exercise. 
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In English, we completed a

unit on non-chronological

reports and focused on

Space, Earth and other

exciting planets.

We did link this unit with a

class book “Here we are” by

Oliver Jeffers.

We went on a trip to the Arts 

Theatre Picture House to watch 

Trolls Band Together. We had great 

fun watching our film and our 

behaviour was amazing. Thank you 

to our parents who helped. 


